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In this issue: Slovakia
What are the main developments/events of charismatic renewal in the Roman Catholic Church in the European countries in the last 3 years? And how are young people under 35 years participating? Here is the report on the Catholic Charismatic Renewal (CCR) in Slovakia by fr. Peter Brodek, chairperson of the National Service Committee in Slovakia.

Report from the NSC of the

Slovak Republic 

September 2007

The Catholic Charismatic Renewal in Slovakia prepared several events aimed at evangelization and formation.
· In dioceses we continue the organization of Life in the Spirit seminars. 
· Evangelization and Prayer Meeting on Pentecost, with about 1200 participants.

· Seminars with Fr. Elias Vella OFM aimed at inner healing and sacraments.

· The Association JAS organized the 12th Charismatic conference, with about 2000 participants.

· Meeting of leaders from whole Slovakia. Aim of these meetings is to strengthen the sense of communion of all member of Renewal in the Slovakian dioceses and to form the leaders. About 140 participants could experience the sense of service in leading charismatic groups in catholic spirit. 

· We began to publish a magazine called „CHARIZMA“, which offers formation materials for a good progression of groups, as well as important information from the life on prayer groups on the whole territory of Slovakia.
· At present, there are about 140 prayer groups belonging to the Renewal. 

· The Renewal in Slovakia does not organize special events for young people. From the total number of prayer groups there are 10 groups formed by young people. Young people take part in all above mentioned activities. 
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